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I am writing to say that Stonehenge should be left untouched and there is no need to build
a tunnel for traffic underneath a World heritage site. I live in Wiltshire and I fully
appreciate the tourism that Stonehenge brings to the county. However it was only
relatively recently that a new roundabout, access road and car parking facilities were built
to allow easier traffic flow for road users and visitors at Stonehenge. These facilities are
off the A360 that easily joins the A303 already via a roundabout, therefore to waste money
and resources building a tunnel underneath to reach the A303 is ludicrous. If the
Department for Transport has that kind of budget available I suggest it should be better
used to repair other roads in Wiltshire.

Stonehenge is unique and it should be kept that way and not have it's foundations risked
for the sake of a tunnel that is NOT necessary. Please remember Stonehenge is not
something that can be replaced.

Claire Lowe

Devizes, Wiltshire





